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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIOn
REGION 1}
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 80137

JUL 31 1918
Tolede Edison Company Dockat No. 50-346
ATTN: Mr. Lowall 2. Roe
Vice President
Facilities Development
Edison Plaza

307 Madison Avenue
Tuludo, Ohio 43652

Dear Mr. Roe:

This confirms our telephons conversation esrlier today that a
meating will be held betwsen NRC (Region III), Bechtel Corpora-
tiom, and Toledo Edison Company representatives in Chicago om
August 5, 1975. The meeting, requasted by Toledo Edisom Company,
is to discuss construction activities at the Davis-Besse ! pro-
Ject and the NRC's related inspection program.

We appreciate the opportunity to emhance bettar understanding of
our mutual problems.

Sinceraly yours,

Jamas G. Kepplar
Regional Director
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